
 

 

 

 

The benefits of learning to play a musical instrument are many and varied. Making 

music opens children’s minds, and their confidence flourishes as they learn to 

express themselves in new ways. 

Most importantly though, it is great fun and that will always be the most important 

reason for learning! Our piano teacher, Simon Probert, has been giving weekly one-

to-one lessons at Benhall since 2014.  

Where eligible, lessons can be paid for using pupil premium funding. If you would 

like to find out more, or to register your child’s interest, please contact Simon by 

telephone (07720 400215) or email (simon@piano-lessons.co.uk). 
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